
 

TIDELANDS PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB  

BOARD MINUTES 

January 25, 2022 

Applewood House of Pancakes 

Meeting called to order at 8:41 am. 

Present were Ed, Linda, Sandra, David, Bob and Lynne  

Minutes of November meeting were approved. 

Treasurer reported a balance of $3,857.48 

Old Business:  

      Ed showed us the Club banners for Winyah Auditorium and Library displays with QR code. 

They look very professional.                      

New Business: 

1. The 2022 Budget was presented and approved. 

 

2. David and Sandra will work on a website page showcasing area photography attractions 

within a 100-mile radius for those new to the area. 

 

3. The proposed Florida outing has been tabled due to financial and scheduling concerns. 

 

4. Suggestions were made for possible presenters and subjects. Ed will contact Jamie 

Konarski Davidson for a presentation on mirrorless vs standard cameras, and David will 

come up with a topic for March and/or April.  Kenny McKeithan is scheduled for May. 

  

5. It was decided that Sandra would remove the Buy, Sell or Swap page from the website 

due to lack of use. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:22. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda Dittrich 


